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The law should allow municipalities and districts to utilize their own websites for 

budget public notices outright. Why is the State beholden to the newspaper lobby 

instead of the taxpayers? Many cities and districts use their website to disseminate 

community information. Please consider adding such language to this bill. Thank you. 


